CITY OF MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET REVIEW SESSION Lower Level Conference Room – February 2, 2017 – 5:30 p.m.

Mayor Diana Broderson called the meeting for the City Council's budget review session for Thursday, February 2, 2017, to order at 5:30 p.m. Councilmembers present were Rehwaldt, Fitzgerald, Natvig, Saucedo, Bynum, Harvey, and Spread. Also present were City Administrator Gregg Mandsager, Finance Director Nancy Lueck, Senior Resources Director Todd Poci, GMCCI President Greg Jenkins, CVB Board Chair Mary Wildermuth, Fire Chief Jerry Ewers, and Charla Schafer of MCSA. Also present were representatives from each Board.

The Chamber budget was discussed followed by the CVB and outside agency budgets that included Senior Resources, Humane Society, and MCSA.

With no further comments concerning the budget preparation material, comments were solicited from Councilmembers.

The meeting adjourned at 6:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregg Mandsager City Administrator